
January 14, 2022 
Board members present for regular session at 9:00 a.m. were: Hoadley, Shelley, Twombly, and Walker.  Wedemeyer was absent. 
Also present: Mandy Berg, Jeff Vandewater, and Caleb Nelson – Adair County Free Press.   
 
All motions were approved unanimously unless noted otherwise.  
 
Due to heightened public health risk from the coronavirus outbreak, the Board Meeting was held via conference call pursuant to Iowa Code section 
21.8 along with in-person public attendance in the boardroom. 
 
SHERIFF: Jeff Vandewater, County Sheriff, presented the Sheriff’s FY23 budget request of $1,858,655.  This is an increase from last year’s approved 
amount of $1,626,021.  Brenda Wallace entered at 9:28 a.m.  Vandewater exited at 9:30 a.m. 
 
TREASURER: Treasurer Wallace presented the Treasurer’s FY23 budget request of $328,760.  This is an increase from last year’s approved amount 
of $314,447. 
 
AUDITOR: Mandy Berg, County Auditor presented the Auditor’s FY23 departmental budget request of $413,511.  This is a increase from last year’s 
approved amount of $348,194. 
 
SUPERVISORS:  Auditor Berg discussed the Supervisors’ Departmental budget for FY23. The request for FY23 is $831,157.  This is an increase from 
last year’s approved amount of $749,910. 
 
DATA PROCESSING: Auditor Berg presented the FY23 Data Processing budget request of $158,250. This is an increase from last year’s approved 
amount of $142,750. 
 
MEDICAL EXAMINER:  Auditor Berg presented the FY23 Medical Examiner Budget request of $15,000.  This is the same as last year’s approved 
amount.  
 
CLERK OF COURT:  Auditor Berg presented the FY23 Clerk of Court budget request of $21,775.  This is a decrease from year’s approved amount of 
$21,805. 
 
SOCIAL SERVICES:  Auditor Berg presented the FY23 Social Services budget request of $15,500. This is the same amount as last year’s approved 
amount.  
 
MENTAL HEALTH:  Auditor Berg explained that there will no longer be a County mental health levy as with new legislation, funding will be taken over 
by the State.  
 
DHS:  Auditor Berg presented the FY23 DHS Budget Request of $15,450.  This is an increase from last year’s approved amount of $9,450.  
 
ADJOURNMENT: Moved by Hoadley and seconded by Twombly to adjourn at 10:59 a.m. Approved.  
 
ADAIR COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS: ______________________________  Jerry Walker, Vice-Chairman 
 
ATTEST: _____________________________________________  Mandy Berg, Auditor Clerk  
 


